
 

  

 

 

 
 
Week beginning 17th May 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This week, we have finished our learning about ‘The Dinosaur Party’ by completing our Hot Task. We were so 
impressed with how hard the children tried and I’m sure you will agree their writing was brilliant!  In Maths, we have 
been focusing on Arithmetic.  This is where we aim to become more fluent with simple equations and number facts. 
Number Blocks is a great resource to help them with this and being able to quickly recall number facts to 10. In Phonics, 
some children have been learning new sound this week and you will find these in their book bag.  
 
We are looking forward to meeting with you all at the Parent Teacher Consultations next week.  If you have not already 
done so, please contact the office to book an appointment.  
 
 Dates for your diaries: 

 Tuesday 25th and Wednesday 26th May: Parent Teacher Consultations  

 Friday 28th May: End of Term 5 

 Monday 7th June: Staff Development Day (No children in school) 

 Tuesday 8th June: Start of Term 6 
 
We are running low on junk modelling so any empty boxes and tubes would be great for making dinosaur models! Also 
any small bottle tops you have please (milk and pop bottles).  
 
Just a reminder to ensure all items of clothing that come into school are clearly named, this includes hats.  
 
Please remember that if you have any queries or questions you can write us a note in the home school diary and we 
will find a time to get back to you.   
 
Mrs Brown, Mrs Uttley, Mrs Fawcett-Jones, Mrs Coates, Mrs Wade, Mrs Shrestha and Mrs B 

 

Dear Butterflies and Bumblebees, 

For this weekend’s home learning, we would like you to continue to focus on your tricky words.  We 

have listed these at the bottom of this newsletter.  It would be great if a grown up could say a tricky 

word and you have a go at writing it, see if you can get the correct spelling without looking! 

Love Bobby and Bertie 

Here are the tricky 

words from Phases 2, 3 

and 4 of our phonics 

scheme.  At this stage, 

all children have learnt 

and should be able to 

recognise Phase 2 and 3 

words.  Some children 

have recently started 

learning the Phase 4 

words as well.   

 


